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CONNECTICUT

AU Heont .
Purchasing Department |Tel. 860.584.6195
Fax 860.584.6171
MEMORANDUM
To: Diane Waldron, Comptroller, Clerk for the Board of Finance
From: Roger D. Rousseau, Purchasing Agent /” '(%M\

Date: September 8, 2021
RE: PROCUREMENT CARD PROCESSING

Attached is a report of procurement card activity for the month of August 2021;
please include with the agenda for the next meeting of the Board of Finance.

Thanks for your assistance in this matter.

City of Bristol
111 North Main Street
Bristol, CT 06010

www.bristolct.gov










